
Village of Stetsonville 

October meeting is postponed to 

Monday, October 20 @ 4 pm at the  

Jean M. Thomsen Memorial Library 

as the new clerk/treasurer is in training 
at the Wisconsin Towns Association 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

To be included on the agenda, you  
must request by the Wednesday prior 

to meeting.  


